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Circular 165/ 2018 
 
To: MLC Ship Owners  
 
Subject:  Maritime Labour Convention 2006  - Amended requirements entering in force on 
MCI vessels 
  
Date: 5th March 2018 
  
Summary:  
In order to comply with the new MLC requirements entered into force on 18th January 2017, 
Maritime Cook Islands will issue the new DMLC Part I, by the 30th April 2018, to all fleet 
not aligned yet. 
 
Owners are required to send to MCI, upon receipt of the DMLC I, the DMLC II as amended 
and copy of the P&I policy showing the amendment related to the new requirements: 
 
·       Regulation 4.2, Standard A4.2 and Guideline B4.2 
·       Regulation 2.5, Standard A2.5.2 and Guideline B2.5 
 
P&I Amendments should respect the requirements imposed by the Convention (Appendix 
A4-I and Appendix A2-I). 
 

 
If you have any comments or if you need assistance, don’t hesitate to contact the Technical 

Department at technical@maritimecookislands.com 
 

Please ensure this has been forwarded to interested parties. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


